
PLEASE READ: 

 

Washington State’s moratorium on utility fees and utility shut-offs ended on 

September 30, 2021. 

The City of Lynden has maintained a grace period on utilities beyond the 

Governor’s official moratorium end date, where the City has not charged late fees 

and penalties, or shut off utility services for non-payment.  

This notice is to inform all utility customers that as of February 1, 2022 the City of 

Lynden will resume all fees, including shut off for non-payment of utilities. 

 

 

  


